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Peasedown St John – Annual Village Meeting 2021

Since the Annual Full Council meeting in May 2020, 
the Burial Committee has met once and as an 
Advisory Panel twice.

This equates to approximately 40 councillor hours 
spent at these meetings.

In 2021 the Burial Committee will meet on a 
quarterly basis.



Garden of Remembrance Scattering Area
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Improvement works have commenced on the scattering area to make it an 
attractive area all year round.  The turf pathways are being constructed and 
the planting scheme is to provide something of interest all year round.



Cremated Remains Plots
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Policy changes - The Council is now permitting one vase/container within set 
measurements as part of the cremated remains plots.



Memorial Christmas Tree
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A special Christmas tree was installed at the cemetery this year, for residents 
to share messages and tributes for those that have passed away or those that 
might not be able to see at Christmas due to the pandemic or otherwise.  It 
proved very popular and will likely be repeated in future years.


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4

